Hi All
I would like to see the changes in water pricing be more understanding of people with larger rights

with the proposed changes people with smaller rights receive a greater reduction on there water Eg person
with 1 meg will receive full discount where as a person on the same out let that has 10 meg will not recieve
any discount. So larger right owner will be propping up small rights .On most of the channels where the 1 out
let is used the lager rights are propping up smaller rights

There should be a fairer way for the discount and encouragement for people to combine out lets thus reducing
costs not just looking after the majority of small users

Thanks

Please call for any clarification

Mark Browne



